

Newsletter 21.01.2022

Attendance

Attendance is always given the utmost priority at St. Paul's.

Attendance for each class this week is:

Reception – 87.8%

Year 1 - 99.1%

Year 2 - 96.6%

Year 3 - 94.6%

Year 4 – 97.4%

Year 5 - 91.7%

Year 6 - 95.1%

Well done Year 1!

Sport

This week a small group of Year 6 children attended a dodgeball tournament at All Hallow's RC High School. The children had to win a cluster event first, to make it to the Salford finals. Mr Belston said they played fantastically and they were a credit to the school. They came joint 1st and they will now have the opportunity to play in the Greater Manchester final being held on 2nd February in Oldham. Well done and good luck for the final!

Dinner money

All dinner money needs to be paid on a Monday morning on Parent Pay. Thank you.

Dates for your diary

<u>Tuesday 1st February</u> – Chinese New Year.

Wednesday 2nd February - Dodgeball final

<u>Tuesday 8th February</u> – E – Safety Day.

Friday 18th February – Finish for half term.

Monday 28th February – Back in school.

<u>Monday 28th February</u> – World Book Day Dance Workshop for the whole school.

Parking

A letter was sent out earlier this week to remind people about parking sensibly at drop off and pick up times. Please do not park on Nevile Court or the school car park and please be aware of cameras on Nevile Road.